
 

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 
Crozet Elementary 
Grade 2 
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHER 
   Hello parents! I hope everyone had a 
wonderful Thanksgiving break and that you were 
able to spend some time with family and friends.  
    We have a nice 3 and 1/2 weeks stretch until 
the Winter Break ahead of us. We will pack a lot 
in by continuing our American Indian’s unit, 
learning about holidays from around the world 
and working on some holiday crafts. It’s a very 
busy but exciting time of year! 
     
 
      
 

 
  

  
  

    
 
 

THIS WEEK’S HOMEWORK 
Mon:  • Read 15+ minutes 
Tue:  • Read 15+ minutes 
Wed: • Read 15+ minutes 
Thur: • Read 15+ Minutes 

Return Fluency Folder Thursday and 
Homework Folder on Friday. 
 

Nov. 28 Picture Make-Up Day 
Dec. 3 PTO Meeting, 6:30 PM 
Dec. 7 Hour of Code Day 
Dec. 7 Family Movie Night, 6-8:30 PM 
Dec. 8 Girls Geek Day, Meriwether Lewis 
(Registration link on our class Weebly.) 
Dec. 14 PJ Day 
Dec. 18 Gingerbread House Building Day 
 
 
 
 
 

LAST WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 
Reading: The Three Sisters, A Turkey 
for Thanksgiving 
Writing: Thankful Acrostics 
Math: Naming wholes of fractions with 
numerators larger than 1:  2/3, 2/4, ¾, 
telling time to the ½ hour 
Science/SS: Eastern Woodlands 
Indians’ transportation and food 
Other Fun Stuff: Three  
Sisters Feast, pinecone  
turkey centerpieces 
 

 

CONTACT INFO 
bhuneycutt 

@k12albemarle.org 
434-823-4800 

 

WEBPAGE: 
huneycutt. 
weebly.com 
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THIS WEEK’S 
FEATURED 
WEBSITE 

    Even though 2nd 
graders are becoming 
independent readers and 
often prefer to read 
silently, there are still 
great benefits to 
listening to reading. I 
have created a page on 
our Weebly with links to a 
great variety of 2nd grade 
read aloud books. Check it 
out! 
 
 
 https://huneycutt.weebly.com/great-books-

for-2nd-graders.html 


